
Building Inspections - Re: Permit Application for Chimney - 180 Delaware Ct. 

I apologize for not having let you know that I have decided against putting up a chimney at this time.  
Maybe next year.
Thank you and, again, sorry not to have let you know -
Helen Anderson

On 10/14/2015 10:55 AM, Building Inspections wrote:

We still have not received payment on this permit application.  Please provide payment 
ASAP so the permit can move forward.  We look forward to seeing this payment soon; 
thank you.

This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.

>>> Building Inspections 10/5/2015 3:27 PM >>>
The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a preliminary 
completeness check of your documents and entered the application in our system. An 
invoice has been attached to this e-mail. Payments can be made by mail, in person, or 
online at Pay your Invoice Please reference the Application ID number when submitting 
your payment. This number is found at the top of your invoice. Your total amount due is:
$69

This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.
Once paid, you can review the status of your permit on line: 
http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

>>> Helen Anderson <helen@mathbox.com> 9/28/2015 5:14 PM >>>
Attached please find a darker plot plan and the chimney specifications which I received 
from Peoples Masonry.  I am also re-sending the permit application.
Thank you. 
Helen Anderson

On 9/28/2015 8:06 AM, Building Inspections wrote:

Hello
in reviewing you application for completeness to enter into our system, I 
noticed you plot plan was a little light, difficult to read.  Please darken it.  Also, 
a plan of how the chimney will be constructed is also a requirement, showing 
measurements, etc.  Please read the attached if you have further questions.  
Once we get a complete application package, we can enter it.

From: Helen Anderson <helen@mathbox.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/14/2015 5:02 PM
Subject: Re: Permit Application for Chimney - 180 Delaware Ct.
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>>> Helen Anderson <helen@mathbox.com> 9/27/2015 12:47 PM >>>
Dear Sirs:
Attached please find my Building Permit Application and also a Plot 
Plan.  I would like to build a chimney for my oil burner exhaust.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Helen Anderson
180 Delaware Ct.
Portland, ME  04103
797-3158
helen@mathbox.com
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